
Kathy Cooper

From: Larry Rabold <lrabold@larryraboldcpa.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 12:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Overtime eligibility rules for employees

Totally unacceptable.
You will drive all of the remaining business out of PA.
Why has governor Wolf decided to beantibusiness?

Larry Rabold, CPA JUN 19 2018
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